
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Finance, Expenditures and Legal Subcommittee 
    
FROM:  Lori Ann Laster, Stormwater Management Engineer 
 
SUBJECT:          Douglas County Buyout Purchase Agreement – Cathy Sorensen 
  
DATE:  January 3, 2022  
 

 
 
The District has received grant funding through FEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Grant Program to 
purchase 25 properties that were damaged in the March 2019 flooding.   
 
The District hired Ag One Appraisal Services to perform appraisals of the properties included in 
the grant application. Purchase agreements for the appraised value of each property were 
presented to the property owners. 
 
Cathy Sorensen has accepted the appraised value of $110,000 for residential property located at 
24509 Laurel Avenue in Valley, NE. (see attached purchase agreements).   FEMA has verified that 
Ms. Sorensen received no federal benefits after the 2019 flood event. The FEMA grant covers 
75% of the cost to purchase and demolish structures on these properties. 
 
Management recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board of Directors that 
the General Manager be authorized to execute for and on behalf of the District the Purchase 
Agreement in the form as presented to this meeting providing for the purchase by the District 
from Cathy Sorensen, of property located at 24509 Laurel Avenue, Valley, Nebraska for the 
purchase price of $110,000, subject to changes deemed necessary by the General Manager and 
approval as to form by District Legal Counsel. 
 



Sources: Esri, HERE, Garmin, Intermap, increment P Corp., GEBCO, USGS, FAO, NPS,

NRCAN, GeoBase, IGN, Kadaster NL, Ordnance Survey, Esri Japan, METI, Esri China

(Hong Kong), (c) OpenStreetMap contributors, and the GIS User Community
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